
To Mr. Larsen and our School Board, 

We have had to pull off dirt roads for a couple weeks due to very bad washed outs on 
dirt and paved roads.

We have had a lot of sickness in our department, but we are getting the students to and 
from school.

We had 44 tickets for the month of February; out of the 44 ticket we had 16 suspended

We did 12 reimbursable trips in the month of February.

We did 49 non-reimbursable trips in the month of February.

Our shop did 30 work orders for the month of February.

We will be doing a bus training obstacle course called a “Bus Rodeo” on April 4 for all 
who have a CDL ,tarting at 8:00a.m.  

March Birthdays in our Department.

Betty Delaney March 3
Patience Jackson March 13,
Coleen Jones March 13
Becky Hurst March 16

We would like to Thank Mr. Larsen and the School Board for their continued support of 
our department.

Thank you,

Coleen Jones


